
Our Ref: 16C-024 

18 August 2016 

Vice President Hatcher 
Fair Work Commission 
80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 

By email: chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au 

Dear Vice President 

AM2014/196 and AM2014/197- Casual and Part-Time Employment- Horticulture Award 
2010 

We refer to the submissions of the Australian Workers' Union (AWU) dated 5 August 2016 in 
relation to the above matters. 

The NUW supports the submissions of the AWU in relation to varying the Horticulture Award 
2010 to clarify the overtime entitlements for casual employees. 

Yours faithfully 

-c~· ic_~ 

TIM KENNEDY 
NATIONAL SECRETARY 

National PO Box 343, North Melbourne VIC 3051 
VIC PO Box 343, North Melbourne VIC 3051 
NSW 3-5 Bridge Street, Granville NSW 2142 

QLD 1st Floor, 17 Cribb Street, Milton OLD 4064 
SA 87-91 St Vincent Street, Port Adelaide SA 5015 

WA 5/896 Beaufort Street, Inglewood WA 6052 


